
Troy Moon, Sustainability Coordinator 

for the City of Portland, will present 

“One Climate Future: Charting a Course 

for Portland and South Portland” at our 

next Sustainability Series program.

Our businesses, neighborhoods, and way of 

life are worth protecting. Knowing our future 

will be impacted by climate change, we must 

collectively work to ensure that our commu-

nities continue to be places of opportunity. 

The Cities of Portland and South Portland 

are taking the lead on this by developing a 

joint climate action and adaptation plan. The 

goal of this planning process is to make our 

communities even stronger tomorrow than 

we are today.

wed., december 4
5:30-7pm
Rines Auditorium
MAIN LIBRARY, 5 MONUMENT SQUARE
FMI, email gray@portlib.org, call 871-1700 x729
or visit www.portlandlibrary.com
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